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Socially distant farewell event planned for Dr. Douglas Hiltz
January 13th 

SOUTHPORT—This month, longtime Internal Medicine Physician Dr. Douglas Hiltz will be 

retiring.  Dr. Hiltz has been practicing medicine in the Southport Area for over 30 years, and 

has been a loyal and valued member of the medical staff at Dosher.   

On Thursday January 13th, the hospital is throwing Dr. Hiltz a “drive-by” send-off directly 

outside his office at Dosher Medical-Smithville Crossing, between 12:00 - 1:00 pm. All who 

wish to honor Dr. Hiltz are welcome.  

Due to high level of community transmission of COVID-19, hospital officials ask that all 

attendees stay in their cars and adhere to the drive-by format of the event, enabling us to be 

social while remaining at a safe physical distance.  

The event will be held at 1513 N. Howe Street outside of Dr. Hiltz’s office.  Please enter via the 

Robert Ruark Drive entrance so that when you drive up, your vehicle is on the correct side of 

the parking lot to pull up to the sidewalk outside of the medical office.

Dr. Hiltz will be outside the office to greet his guests.
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